
 

Prayer Requests
“The effectual, fervent prayer of  a 
righteous man availeth MUCH! (James 
5:16b).” When we pray, God 
works! Please pray with us about 
the following: 

1. Completion of  Paperwork 
stateside and in Ethiopia 

2. Ethiopia- our church and 
ministry, coronavirus 
restrictions to lift, and peace 

3. Our planned return to 
Ethiopia in September 

4. A BIG OPPORTUNITY to 
make a greater impact for 
Christ in Ethiopia as we fulfill 
the Great Commission (more 
details coming soon!!!) 

Thank you for praying! 

PRAISES AMIDST THE PROBLEMS!!!
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For His Harvest in Ethiopia,
- Joshua, Ruth, Jeremiah, Joel and Jonan

“Likewise, I say unto you, there is joy 
in the presence of  the angels of  God 
over ONE sinner that repenteth (Luke 
15:10).” Who is the ONE you are 
praying for and witnessing to? 
Our ONE has been our youngest 
son, Jonan, for quite some time. 
We are REJOICING along with 
heaven that Jonan came to me 
(Josh) on May 30th realizing he is 
a sinner and needed  
Jesus to save Him!  
What a JOY to know 
my earthly family will 
all be in heaven!!! 
Danny’s ONE in 
Ethiopia was a boy 
who was shining his  
shoes! Praise God he was able to 
lead Abush to Christ! God has 
ONE for you as well! May we 
each ONE, reach ONE as God’s 
Spirit leads and guides! 
We are praising God as well that 
the first step of  our stateside 
paperwork is now done, and we 
have been able to send in for our 
second step!  

We are also praising God to be 
able to be back on the road 
sharing the GREAT AND 
MIGHTY THINGS God has 
done in Ethiopia these past few 
years! We can’t wait to get back 
HOME as soon as we are able to! 
 It is hard to describe how much 	
we all miss Ethiopia. Like many 
other missionaries, we are 	 	
	 	  learning patience 	
	 	  and trusting 	 	
	 	  God’s perfect 		
	 	  time to get back 	
	 	  home! We are 	
	 	  praying, planning,    
	 	  and preparing for 
	 	  a September 
return!  
Be on the look out soon for a 
SPECIAL UPDATE about a 
BIG OPPORTUNITY that has 
come available for us to be able 
to have an even greater impact 
for Christ!  
God bless you for faithfully 
partnering with us to get the 
Gospel to those in East Africa!


	Praises amidst the problems!!!
	Prayer Requests

